
Our web server and email server are scheduled to have a relocation from 19 May 2019 00:00 (GMT 
08:00) to 19 May 2019 08:00 (GMT0 08:00).  During the relocation period, the website and email 
services will be inaccessible.  All services will be resumed normal once the relocation job is 
completed. 
Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact us. (info@kk-culture.com) 
Thank you for your attention and sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
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